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Welcome back to our children and parents, we hope you enjoy the spring term 

with us at Happy Hours. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Spring Term  

Inset Day – 18th February – No sessions 

Half Term – 21st February to 25th 

February 

Back to Preschool – 28th February 

Red Nose Day – 18h March 

Last Day Before Easter Break – 8th April 

 

 

 

We are looking to extend 

our outside play area. If 

you know a builder who 

would be happy to give us 

a quote, please pass their 

details onto Karen 

Gracie Grooves 

We have Gracie Grooves coming 

into the setting. 

We are hoping to make it a regular 

booking 

Gracie Grooves is a dance school 

based in Crawley Down. They teach 

ballet, tap, modern and musical 

theatre.  

FEES IN PRESCHOOL 

FEES ARE DUE IN PRESCHOOL 

WEEKLY IN ADVANCE – PAYMENTS 

CAN BE MADE VIA BACS. OUR BANK 

DETAILS ARE:  

HAPPY HOURS PLAYGROUP - 

090151 46939301  

(PLEASE USE YOUR CHILDS NAME AS 

REFERENCE AND TELL KAREN YOU 

ARE USING THIS METHOD. 

(Failure to pay fees may result in 

loss of sessions for your child) 
 

Covid-19 
If anyone in your household 
tests positive for Covid-19 we 
ask that your child stays home 
from preschool for the safety of 
the children and staff 

Clothing 
 

We have been very 
lucky with the mild 

weather. 
However, the 

weather is still very 
changeable, and we 

spend time outside in 
all weather, so we ask 
that children bring in 

a warm coat and 
wellington boots. 

If children come into 
preschool wearing 

wellies, please pack a 
pair of trainers for 

them to change into. 

Red Nose Day 
 

We will not be fundraising 
for Red Nose Day this year. 
We will be doing activities 

in preschool with the 

children 

Christmas Raffle 
 

Thank you for taking part in our 
raffle. 

We raised £145 
The funds are unused for the 
moment but will be used for 

equipment for preschool. 
 

Inset Day 

Preschool Closed 

Friday 18th 

February 

No Sessions 

 

Maternity Leave 

At the end of half term Ruth will be starting her maternity 

leave ready for baby to arrive in March. 

Shannon’s baby is due in July and her maternity leave date is 

to be confirmed. 

 


